
 
 
 
 
 
 

LifeLong Learning at PebbleCreek 
No Refund Policy 

 
LifeLong Learning refunds purchases of tickets or registration for classes, trips or  
other programs ONLY when the event is cancelled. 
 
If you have made a purchase that you cannot use, you may:  

• Contact LifeLong Learning to determine if there is a wait list for the event, and, if 
there is, LLL will provide you with names from the list for you to contact. 

  

• You may go onto the PebbleCreek e-group to sell your ticket or reservation. LLL 
must be notified so the new purchasers can be added to the event roster. You 
may donate the cost of the ticket or reservation to LLL and take that cost as a 
tax-deductible donation. In this case your reservations will become available for 
others to purchase.  

Adopted by the LLL Board June 21, 2018  

 


